
 
 
Hello, 
 
Just a quick reminder that the children should be arriving at school 
for 7.30 am on Monday. 
 
Please can all children bring a packed lunch (children that receive 
free school meals will be provided with one). The children will not 
need any money on this day, and will receive a souvenir photo for 
free. 
 
Children should come to school in school uniform and with a warm 
coat. 
 
Fingers crossed (traffic permitting), we will be arriving back to school 
by 6 pm (we will keep you updated on the school website and twitter 
account). 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please ask your class teacher 
and they will be happy to help. 
 
We look forward to seeing all the children bright and early on 
Monday, ready for an exciting day. 
 
The Year 4 team. 
 

 


